## WASA Task Force Meeting - Notes

August 12, 2005

Present: Ellen Clark, Sally White, Dr. Dawn Walker, Chief Jake Weaver, and Lena Weaver

- 1. Dr. Walker met with the Willcox School Supt. & Principals on Aug. 2<sup>nd</sup> and requested participation in the task force. Dr. Walker stated that the group seemed preoccupied and perhaps a meeting at a different time, when school staff are not under deadlines to get school started, might work better.
- 2. The Kid's Fair was August 5<sup>th</sup> at NCCH. Handouts about methamphetamine use were utilized.
- 3. We still need the newspaper to do an interview with Dr. Walker about the drug free campaign. The editorial by Brendan and the two ads were reviewed. We need to send Brendan a special thank you for arranging for an anonymous donor for the cost of ads.
- 4. It was noted the radio talk show may be running again; if and when it is we will participate. The theater pre-movie screen ads have not begun. Lena will work with the Nolans to arrange this.
- 5. Dr. Walker plans to educate the medical staff at NCCH on meth use. The WASA skit about meth use will be included.
- 6. Surveys will be done in February.
- 7. There was a question about brochures for Dr's lobbies and for exam rooms.

Next Meeting is scheduled for Thursday, September 15 at noon at the Depot. Sally will send notices.